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Wednesday 20th March 2024 
 

Breakfast Club and After School Club  
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I write to share some changes we will have to make in regard to our Breakfast and After School Clubs.  
 
Unfortunately, due to continual low attendance, we will not be able to continue to provide an After 
School Club Service on a Friday until 5.30 pm.  Myself and Miss Harrison, as After School Club 
Manager, have spoken directly to the few families that did use the Friday full service, and effective 
from next half term, we will only offer one service on a Friday and this will be a session running from 
3.15 to 4.15 pm.  This session will be charged at £5.00. 
 
Taking on board the needs of our families, we are delighted to share we will be extending the 
Breakfast Club so this service will now be offered from the earlier time of 7.30 am . The price of 
Breakfast Club will increase to £4.00 however, in order to support our families and to provide 
sufficient notice the price increase will NOT be in place until Summer 2, providing all families with half 
a terms notice for this increase of 50p per session.  The extended earlier session will take place 
immediately after half term. 
 
Following a recent Lancashire County Council survey of all schools, we have been advised that our 
prices are lower than comparative schools for both Breakfast and After School provision. As we have 
shared on numerous occasions, we do not operate our Clubs as Profit making but with rising costs and 
in order to continue to sustain our clubs, we will be increasing the cost of After School Club to £8.00 a 
session. Those attending the After School club full session will receive a warm food item (Pizza, 
Noodles etc. rather than just a snack).  Again, in order to support our families and to provide notice 
we will not implement any price increases until the second half of the summer term.   
The Late Pick up session from 3.15 -3.45 will increase from £3.00 to £4.00 in Summer 2.  On Fridays, 
we will only offer one service (No late pick up service) from 3.15 -4.15 priced at £5.00  

‘Happy are those who hear the word of  
God and keep it’ Luke 11:28 
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Summary of Changes 
 

 Summer 1 
8th April – 20th May 

Summer 2 
10th June – 19th July 

 

Breakfast Club 7.30 am £3.50 per session 7.30 am £4.00 per session 
 

After School Club 
Mon- Thur 

Late Pick up £3.00 
ASC £7.00 

Late Pick up £4.00 
ASC £8.00 

After School Club 
Friday 

3.15 -4.15 £5.00 
No late pick up service 

3.15 -4.15 £5.00 
No late pick up service 

 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Brogden 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


